IR 15-071

The Senate of the State of New Hampshire
107 North Main Street, Concord, N.H. 03301-4951

May 5, 2015

Via Electronic Mail to:

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: IR 15-072, Energy Efficiency Investigation and Straw Proposal for an Energy
Efficiency Resource Standard ("EERS") for New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

We write in response to Representative Herbert D. Richardson's letter dated April 21, 2015,
written on behalf of the Science, Technology and Energy Committee of the New Hampshire
House and also the Legislative Oversight Committee on Electric Utility Restructuring. We
respectfully request the Commission grant the relief requested in Representative Richardson's
letter; specifically, an extension of the deadline to file comments on the EERS "straw proposal"
of forty-five (45) from the date of granting leave for the filing of such comments. We would like
the opportunity to file comments with the Commission on the EERS "straw proposal".

Please also kindly add the following emails to the service list for docket IR 15-072:
Martha.FullerClark@leg.state.nh.us ; Dan.Feltes@leg.state.nh.us. Thank you for your time and

consideration.

Sincerely,

Senator Martha Fuller Clark Senator Dan Feltes
Senate District 21 Senate District 15

cc: Service List via electronic mail



